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13th September 2022 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

  

The ATLP community is saddened at the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. Many 

have paid tribute to her immense love of, and support to, her children, grandchildren and 

great grandchildren and her dedication to her public service as leader of her wider 

commonwealth family. 

  

The Queen led by example. She had wisdom and always seemed to find the right words at 

the right time - whether that be words with her family, as shared by the new Prince of Wales 

in his own tribute, or publicly. 

  

As a learning family, we take our responsibility as educators seriously. We share the same 

commitment to our communities as was demonstrated by the Queen. As a family of schools, 

we seek to develop the supportive, loving relationships that bring people together and 

provide stability in an ever-changing world. We share the Queen’s commitment to building a 

stronger future by encouraging our children and young people to aspire to be the best version 

of themselves. 

  

You will be aware that the day of the Queen’s funeral has been declared a public holiday. As 

such, school will be closed on Monday 19th September. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

 

 

Richard Gill CBE 

Chief Executive Officer, Arthur Terry Learning Partnership (ATLP) 

 


